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17th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 1 ‘Stay & Learn’ Session – Tuesday 21st January, 2.30 pm  

 

We are delighted to invite you to a special ‘Stay and Learn’ session with your child 

on Tuesday 21st January at 2.30 pm in the Year 1 classroom. 

 

This session offers a wonderful opportunity for you to: 

 

• Explore the continuous provision activities your child engages with, which are 

designed to support their learning and development 

• Learn about activities aimed at developing fine motor skills 

• Participate in a discussion on the importance of sitting correctly and how 

posture can positively impact learning 

 

We look forward to seeing you and sharing insights into your child’s daily learning 

experience. 

 

If you have any questions before the sessions, please speak to Mrs Flynn. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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